
 

 

 

La nostra “disapprovazione” verso le OOSS nazionali inviate alla ITF 

 

 

Da: Antonio 5 Settembre 2010 

Inviato: martedì 20 luglio 2010 15.02 

A: Sam D. mail at ITF 

Cc: OOSS 

Oggetto: RE: Solidarity from Italian trade union UPS to turkish employee  

 
Hi Sam, 
We have never received any information about the new “International solidarity” to Ups Turkey employees. 
We are a little disappointed with our National Trade Union. 
If you want to give us information directly we can do something better! 
Sincerely yours, 
Antonio Forlano  
R.S.U. Ups Milano e Vimodrone (Italy) 
 
p.s. in attached you can read (if you want to translate) what we wrote to Trade Union and to Italian 
employees about what happen. 
 
 
 


